









































discharge rate from the basin was investigated and discounted when jointly reviewed with the
Sydney Metro Project due to adverse impacts on the Eastern Channel.

We understand IWC and Sydney Water are investigating IWC's preferred option for flood
management in the vicinity of Camdenville Basin. The New M5 will provide the latest flood model to
Sydney Water as soon as it is available to assist with this study. The New M5 team will continue to
liaise with Sydney Water and IWC on the outcome of the study and may implement reasonable and
feasible findings which are consistent with the New M5 Conditions of Approval and project scope.

Yours sincerely

s

Ken Reynol
31 MAR 2017

New M5 Director
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LEGISLATIVE ASSEMBLY

6 April 2017

Mr Richard Pearson
Administrator

Inner West Council

2-14 Fisher Street
PETERSHAM NSW 2049 NSW

Email: councilPinnerwest.nsw.gov.au

Dear Mr Pearson,

Thank you for your recent correspondence in relation to Council's suggestion
for an integrated approach between the Departments of Roads, Maritime and
Freight, Transport and Infrastructure, and Planning and Environment, towards flood
mitigation in the St Peters region.

It is vital that, where possible, all levels of government take an integrated and
sensible approach to any matter of public policy. In particular, | note your comments
that it is likely that an integrated approach to the St Peters flood mitigation matter
could deliver comparable flood mitigation, for a comparable cost, with a reduced
range of disadvantages.

| wish to advise that | have raised your concerns with the Hon. Stuart Ayres
MP, Minister for Westconnex, the Hon. Andrew Constance MP, Minister for Transport
and Infrastructure and the Minister for Planning, the Hon. Anthony Roberts.

| shall contact you again once | have received a response to my inquiries but,

in the meantime, should you have any further concerns or inquiries, please do not
hesitate to contact me on 9699 8166.

Yours sincerely,

Ron Hoenig MP
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